
                                        
 

  

 
 

 

Monday 14th December 2020 

Dear children,  

Nursery Home Learning 

I would like to start by saying how happy we have all been watching your videos and 
looking at the pictures of your home learning this week. It has been very uplifting to see 
your smiling faces!  

Like last week, Monday morning at 9.00 am, a morning message from your keyworker will 
be shared. At 9.30 am, a phonics activity and a curriculum activity for the day will be shared 
in the same way.  

We ask that at least one observation is sent back to staff. These can include 
photographs/videos of you completing the daily curriculum activity. We would encourage 
parents to share an observation of the answer to the ‘morning question’ and the phonics 
activity as well, if they feel they can. Again, Monday morning at 11.45 am, a story will be 
sent via parent share for you to watch.  

If you have any issues using the Evidence Me platform please email staff via 
NUJG@fiveways.staffs.sch.uk so that advice can be offered to resolve the problem. 

Returning to Nursery 

We are back to school on Tuesday 15th December. This will be our last week of the autumn 
term together.  

On Thursday 17th December, we will be having our Christmas party. The theme this year 
will be ‘Christmas Pyjamas’. We invite all of you to come dressed in your pyjamas, be they 
Christmassy or otherwise, as we have our very own ‘Night before Christmas’. On this day, 
we will have hot chocolate and cookies; have a little ‘sleep’ and wake up to find a present 
left under the tree! 

On Friday 18th December, it is Christmas non-uniform day. Parents are asked to provide a 
£1.00 donation and children can come dressed in their own Christmas clothes. We will 
enjoy a mini Christmas buffet and Christmas songs, along with some games to round off 
the year. Please be aware that your child will bring home an A3-sized folder containing their 
Christmas crafts on this day.  

We look forward to seeing all of you very soon! 

Continue staying safe,  

Miss Grice, Mrs Clark, Mrs Wright, Mrs Fereday, Miss Raba and Miss Wilson  
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